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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

19/05/2022  17:01:112022/1547/P COMMNT Mrs C Brown We have looked at the plans for this infill extension in the garden of this property, which backs onto our 

garden, and we think it looks very reasonable and well designed. We don't think it compromises the 

architectural integrity of the rear elevation of this terrace and it won't be visible from our side. No objection.
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